
                                                                                                                          

Free State Fly Fishers 
           Presents: 
 
“Tying Deerhair Poppers and 
Spinning Deerhair on Flies” 

   
A Free Hands-on Session Presented by Joe Bruce, FSFF Member 

and Nationally Recognized Fly Fishing Author 
 

SATURDAY April 16, 2022 
10 AM – 12 PM 

 
Location:  Free State Fly Fishers’ Clubhouse 

Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 
3789 Queen Anne Bridge Rd 

Davidsonville, Maryland 

 
Joe Bruce will demonstrate how to tie deerhair poppers.  This club sponsored event, free to 
FSFF members, is part of a continuing series of club sponsored Saturday sessions focused on 
hands-on demonstrations of all aspects of fly fishing. 
 
If you have never ‘spun’ Deerhair, here’s your opportunity to learn how to tie very effective 
Deerhair poppers.  Joe Bruce will break down what looks like a very complex process for 
tying a fly into a series of very doable steps resulting in very effective popper patterns. 
 
During this hands-on demonstration, Joe will cover the following:  
 

 Selecting the right hooks and threads for tying deerhair poppers 
 Selecting and cutting the right deerhair for spinning 
 The series of finger manipulations needed to tie the deerhair onto the hook 
 Spinning deerhair properly and adding and spinning more deerhair 
 Shaping your deerhair popper 

 
Questions?  Please contact Joe Bruce at saltflies@comcast.net.  Copies of Joe’s many and 
diverse set of books and booklets covering fly fishing, fly tying and stories about fly fishing 
are available through Joe’s website at joebruce.net. 


